
Path to Positive Communities is pleased to bestow
the designation of

North Carolina Climate Ambassador
to

Rachel Loughran Woods
on 11/3/2021

For completion of the Path to Positive Communities Ambassadors Training
Program. As a North Carolina Climate Ambassador, Rachel Loughran Woods is

now authorized to present information on climate and health impacts and
advocacy strategies on climate solutions in the United States per the signed

agreement.
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